

CITY OF MANITOWOC

WISCONSIN, USA www.manitowoc.org



March 23, 2016

16-0462

TO:

Mayor and Common Council

FROM:

Board of Public Works

SUBJECT:

Dewey Street Assessment Policy

Dear Mayor and Common Council:

At the March 23, 2016 Board of Public Works meeting, the Board reviewed the Dewey Street Assessment Policy and recommended that there would be no assessment to the abutting property owners on Dewey St. between S. 26th and S. 30th St. since they do not have access to Dewey St. This is the same agreement that the City did last time when Dewey St. was originally constructed in 1980.

However, the abutting property owners will be required to execute the standard No Access agreement with the City. If they do not sign the agreement then they would be assessed for the work.

Very Truly Yours,

JENNIFER HUDON

Secretary Board of Public Works

enter Dudon

JH:dan



Jennifer Hudon, MPA, City Clerk/Deputy Treasurer CITY HALL · 900 Quay Street · Manitowoc, WI 54220-4543 Phone (920) 686-6950 · Fax (920) 686-6959 · jhudon@manitowoc.org

